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Please create rules that take into account the severity of the climate crisis and the need to
decarbonize rapidly. Thigns like the Puget Sound Energy LNG project should not be going ahead
since, if honestly appraised, are worse for the climate than doing nothing at all and lock us into
decades more fossil fuel usage. We definitely need new rules for fossil fuels!


